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June 15, 2020 
 
VIA ARMATURE 
 
Dr. Julie Funk 
Dean 
University of Arizona 
College of Veterinary Medicine 
1580 E Hanley Blvd 
Oro Valley, AZ 85737 
 
Dear Dr. Funk: 
 
During its June 8, 2020 conference call, the American Veterinary Medical Association Council on Education 
received as information, the College’s notification that letters of acceptance had been sent to the initial 
class. Based on progress made in implementing its plan and the admission of its first class, the Council 
voted to extend provisional accreditation to the University of Arizona College of Veterinary Medicine 
effective immediately. 
 
As a reminder, the College is still required to submit biannual reports. The College’s next biannual report is 
due July 15, 2020. 
 
For additional information on provisional accreditation see the COE’s Policy and Procedures manual at 
https://www.avma.org/ProfessionalDevelopment/Education/Accreditation/Colleges/Pages/coe-pp-
accreditation-evaluation.aspx 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action of the Council, please contact Dr. Karen Martens Brandt, 
Director of the AVMA Education and Research Division at 1-800-248-2862, ext. 6674 or e-mail 
kbrandt@avma.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Spencer A. Johnston, VMD 
Diplomate, American College of Veterinary Surgeons 
Chair, Council on Education 
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